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Eco-Schools Committee Meeting Agenda
Date: 22/4/10
1. Welcome and apologies (JW)
Apologies were received from Akirno and Mandy Argus who are stuck abroad due to the volcanic eruption.
The ‘co-chair’ for this meeting was Jamila (Y5).
2. Share Action Plan (JW+PS)

Jamila and Mr. Sansom shared the Action Plan with the committee and asked for comments and feedback;

· James asked how the rubbish collected would be measured, Jamila suggested recording this on the eco-schools board (target 1).

· Caroline suggested that this information could be graphed.

· It was discussed that a rota would need to be produced so that classes knew when their week was.
· James asked about the outcomes of linking up with external agencies (target 3). The committee said that they would like further visitors linked to eco-schools and explore local options to help further the understanding of eco-issues in our local community.

· Caroline said that the garden club had 3 compost ‘caddies’ that classes could use and James suggested recycling some existing containers to use to collect compostable material.

· Caroline said that the children would need to be taught what can/can’t be composted and the committee offered to present in an assembly.

· Mr. Sansom reminded the committee about the ‘mirrored’ garden project 3 years ago when both Chad Vale and Ghandigram created school gardens. This technique helped both schools to learn more about global issues and would be a good way to work in the future (target 5).
3. Discuss/agree Action Plan (PS)
· The action plan was agreed by all committee members.
· A traffic light system will be used to show progress on the plan (red- not started, orange- in progress, green- complete/continuing)
4. Celebrate achievement of Bronze Award (JW)
· Mr. Sansom went through the criteria for Bronze Award on the eco-schools website.

· It was decided that we met all the criteria, and have therefore achieved the Bronze Eco-Schools Award!

5. AOB
· The committee decided to meet again before May half term to review progress on the Action Plan.

· It was also suggested that we look at the silver award criteria in next 2 meetings. 

· Jamila
